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CLARIFICATION No: 2 
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Publication Ref: EuropeAid/138327/DH/SER/BA; EC/BIH/TEN/16/013 
 
Subject: "Improving Public Internal Financial Control" 
 
Location: Bosnia and Herzegovina 
 
 
 
QUESTION no. 1 
 
Would the reference with a budget of at least one million EURO, implemented in the period 
of the last 5 years, be interpreted as eligible, if it consists the provision of the services 
within the scope of Public Finance Management? 
 
ANSWER no. 1 
 
To ensure equal treatment of candidates, the Contracting Authority cannot give a prior 
opinion on the eligibility of any specific reference. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dimitrios Kalogeras 
 
Head of Contracts, Finance and Audit  


